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Attention: IPCN,
My objection to NEW quarry SSD1159-1659.
I object to the proposed NEW quarry being given approval
from IPCN.
Our rivers are already being contaminated by coal mines
and quarries.
Do not add more creeks to rivers being destroyed in this
valley or anywhere.
This is not the place to put a quarry that will take out the
head waters of Deep Creek to Karuah River.
The roads are not built for these truck numbers or this
tonnage weight.
The area is populated with people, amongst remaining
bushland with wildlife and should remain this way.
Please refuse this development completely.
Keith W Wynne

 Road
Booral NSW 2324




